
From: Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD
To: Eric_Maestas@oxy.com
Cc: "Casey_Summers@oxy.com"; Jones, William V, EMNRD
Subject: 4RP-13 1MMcf CO2 G-12-18-30 9Mar17 Closure
Date: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 5:03:00 PM
Attachments: 4RP-13 C-141 OXY 1000Mcf CO2 release 9Mar17 RB ok .pdf

Hi Eric
 
I was going through the files and could not see that we closed this release.  So if this is a duplicate
notice, no worries.
 
Based on the information at hand (see
http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/Imaging/AEOrderFileView.aspx?appNo=pRAB1707257984 ), I
have approved the closure of this release.  I’ve attached the approved Final C-141.
 
This finding does not relieve you of responsibility if future information shows a threat to ground
water, surface water, human health, or the environment.  Further, it does not relieve you of
responsibility for compliance with any federal, state, or local law.
 
For your information, as a matter of practice for releases that might require cleanup, I will be
contacting the surface owner and asking for their input to the cleanup decisions.  You may want to
involve them early on in your thinking as well.
 
To confirm, I’ll be your primary point of contact for environmental matters in District IV.  I’ll let you
know whenever I’m planning a visit your way.
 

Randolph Bayliss, P.E.
Hydrologist, Districts III and IV
NMOCD Environmental Bureau
1220 S St Francis St, Santa Fe, NM 87505
505-476-3084, Cell 575-840-5961
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